****Notice****

Due to the recent and ongoing developments regarding COVID-19 virus within our current environment, we will be unable to process walk-in customer documents until further notice. 

We are taking all available proactive measures to ensure the safety of the general public and our staff, but despite this temporary change in policy, we will still be able to process documents through electronic recording.   

Effective 3/18/2020 at 5 pm cst, we will be closing our doors to walk-in customers. We will re-evaluate the situation on Friday, March 27th 2020 on whether we will remain closed to the public or resume our normal operations.  

If you need to record any documents, please route them through mail or through electronic filing.

Our mailing address is: Attention: Register of Deeds, 525 N Main, Suite 227, Wichita, Kansas 67203.

If you are interested in filing your documents electronically, you can contact an eRecording vendor and get set up within 24 hours.  Vendor list on our website at: https://www.sedgwickcounty.org/register-of-deeds/erecording/
For general questions, please call 316-660-9400 and you will be routed to a supervisor. 

If you have any issues, please call Tonya Buckingham at 316-660-9430 or Kenly Zehring at 316-660-9405. 
Thank you for your cooperation during these unique times.

Tonya Buckingham, Register of Deeds of Sedgwick County, Kansas
